
Our Leap Day Fly-In was a huge 
success!  We had over 65 planes fly in 
from all over.  Some came from as far 
away as Detroit and Kansas City!  
Over 300 people were served 
breakfast!  More than 80 kids ranging 
from eight to seventeen got to join the 
World’s Largest Logbook by taking 
Young Eagles flights.  Ted Roach of 
TRPhotography was out and took 
several hundred photos of the event 
and Ted even went out to the end of 

the runway and got some amazing shots of the planes coming and going as well.  If you would like to 
see the link for all the photos just shoot them an email at TRPhotography@gmail.com 
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Please enjoy this photo collage of our super busy and incredibly fun day!   
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Our March meeting was postponed due to the 
Covid-19 precautions and we hope to have a meeting 
on April 21st, subject to change.  Updates on all of our 
news can be found on our Facebook page at 
facebook.com/flyMAPA/ 

Our next fly-in will be in the fall with food trucks!
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We even had a 
chef making 
special order 
omelets!

http://facebook.com/flyMAPA/

